
 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

Head Lice 
We have been advised that once again, 
Head Lice are in circulation in certain 
classes. 
 
Please check your child(ren)’s hair this weekend and if 
you find any lice/eggs, please treat accordingly. 

Girls’ Football: Parkinson 
Lane v Salterhebble 

The girls played against Parkinson Lane on Monday 
(22.4.24) at Calderdale College. In a difficult match 
against older and more experienced footballers, the girls 
played magnificently and battled to the final whistle. The 
girls enjoyed the occasion and are already looking      
forward to the next match. 

Reminder 
Please be reminded that school will be 
closed on Monday 6th May due to the 
Bank Holiday. 

Supporting the 
Community 
Last weekend, some of our children 
got involved in a ‘litter pick’ to clean 
up their local environment. We are so 
proud of them!  Well done to Harriet 
(Y5), Summer (Y5), Faye (Y5),    
Francis (Y5) and Celia (Y2) – you are 
all super stars!  
 

 

This week, we would like to congratulate the following 

children for their exemplary behaviour at lunchtimes: 

 

Reception: Ella and Kron 

Year 1: Hannah and Kiko 

Year 2: Eesa and Amana 

Year 3: Charlie H and Charlie J 

Year 4: Summer and Poppy 

Year 5: Faye and Darcey 

Year 6: Tyler and Amie 
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Reception — Elijah 
Year 1 — Amanda 

Year 2 — Aria 
Year 3 — April 

Year 4 — Benny 
Year 5 — Millie 
Year 6  - Amie 
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